
 

                Year 1 Homework Letter–Friday 25th November 2022 
Please remember if you haven’t already to sign up for Parents evening next week 
and to bring in your child’s costume for the Nativity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Have a lovely weekend,  
 
       Year 1 Team 

 

English 
This week we have continued with the book 
‘Send for a superhero’ by the well known 
author Michael Rosen.  
 

                     
 
The children wrote letters and emails asking 
for help from Vacuum and Filth the baddies 
who are set to destroy their school. They 
created wanted posters and generated 
character descriptions for their invented 
superheroes. 
                         
Homework 
Reading books will be changed 3 times a week 
on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Please 
read with your child every evening if you are 
able for 10-15 minutes. The children have also 
chosen a book from the school library which 
will be changed weekly. Please remember to 
return these. 
Spellings- please get your child to practise the 
tricky word spellings that are in their 
homework book. 
                          
          
 
 
 
 

Diary 
Parent and Carer Evenings- 28th – 30th 
November 
Nativity Dress Rehearsal - Monday 5th 
December, 2.00 – 3.00pm 
Nativity Performances - Tuesday 6th December 
and Wednesday 7th December 
Christmas Service—Thursday 15th December at 
Christ Church.  

Last day of Autumn term – Friday 16th 
December 

Christmas Break - 19th December 2022 – 2nd 
January 2023 

  

 

 Maths 
This week we have been learning about 
subtraction and finding a part and also about 
fact families for addition and subtraction. 
An example of such a fact family is: 

 3 + 5 = 8 ,8 = 3 + 5 ,5 + 3 = 8 ,8 = 5 + 3, 8 − 5 = 3  

3 = 8 – 5, 8 − 3 = 5, 5 = 8 − 3 
Homework 
Please complete the attached sheet on Fact 
families. I have also set some related activities 
on Purple Mash. 
  

Superhero dress up day 
Please remember that next Friday 2nd 
December we invite your child to come to 
school dressed as a Superhero for the day. This 
is linked to the book that they have been using 
in English ‘Send for a Superhero’. Please do not 
worry too much about a fancy outfit, a cape 
and mask will do. 
Thank you for your support with this. 
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